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If you incur WH&GC expenses and require reimbursement, please mail your receipts to:  

Did you know that all members are invited to submit home and garden tips, tricks and terrific hacks? 

Please help keep our newsletter interesting with your thoughts and ideas. Send along your submis-

sions by the last day of the month and we will be sure to include it in the next publication. Email to: 

whgclub18@gmail.com 
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Tidbits 

Please consider donating your unwanted Small and Medium sized vases to the Wright-
Locke Farm. The most useful size has a 4” neck, 
similar to a  Mason jar. At this time we do not need 
Large vases. We welcome drop-offs at any time 
that is convenient for you; if the Farm is closed, 
just leave them on the patio and we will find them! 
Thank you.  

Questions, contact:                                              
Ruth Trimarchi - rtrimarchi@wlfarm.org 

Winchester Public Library 

When you are looking for something to do… remember to check out the     
Museum Passes available at the Winchester Public Library. The library offers a  
wonderful selection of passes for both indoor and outdoor activities for adults 
and children to enjoy. 

http://www.winpublib.org/museum-passes 

Some of us gravitate to the garden, and some of us divert to décor! This is a blog post that focuses 
on bringing season elements; color, shape and texture to freshen our interior spaces. Expect to learn 
some designer tips and get a peek into a few do-it-yourself projects. 

http://www.stonegableblog.com/the-magic-of-transitional-vignettes/ 

If  you have a great time, enjoy the monthly meetings, get inspired by the presentations and want to 
invite a friend to join our Club, please print the form on the next page and pass it along…we’re 137 
members strong and growing! 


